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Friday 5th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In our KS1 Celebration assembly this morning, we celebrated the following pupils: 

Gainsborough: Kenneth, Isla, Evie and Eddie 

Medlycott: Jack, Millie, Charlie and Oaklee 

Venn: Reggie, louis, Sacha and Sophie 

Happy New Year!  I hope that you all had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed spending time with family 

and friends.  The children have settled back into school routines and staff have been busy planning 

and preparing lots of exciting learning opportunities. Next week, we have a pantomime to look 

forward to! The Treehouse Theatre Company are performing Cinderella and this is being generously 

funded by the PTFA. 

Earlier this week, Mrs Walden (Chair of Governors), sent out a letter about the school joining the 

ACE Academy Trust.  There is a consultation meeting for parents on Monday 15th January at 6.00pm 

in the school hall.  Governors and senior staff from ACE will be presenting information and will be 

available to answer any questions you may have.   

Diary dates for this half term 

Tuesday 9th January Whole school pantomime – Cinderella (Treehouse Theatre 

Company) 

Friday 12th January KS2 Celebration Assembly 

Monday 15th January 6.00pm Consultation meeting for parents about ACE academy 

Friday 19th January KS1 Celebration Assembly 

Friday 26th January Whole school Celebration Assembly 

Friday 2nd February KS2 Celebration Assembly 

Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day 

Friday 9th February KS1 Celebration Assembly 

Kind regards, 

Jonathan Rodd 

Headteacher 
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